
 
 
Heading into the holiday weekend, I want to thank all of you for a terrific year of Iowa 
Neuroscience. We’ve started new programs, welcomed new colleagues, and advanced 
new discoveries in brain science. 
 
Let’s resolve to push boundaries in 2024. Do something unexpected—like wearing a 
hockey jersey to a basketball game! 
 

 
Ted with son, Seamus, and wife, Noreen, at Carver-Hawkeye Arena in December 
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